
Submitter: Ariel Garcia 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2977 

It’s hard enough to sustain our short term rental market as it is. This will ruin our 

small, mostly hospitality focused economy. 


